
The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources has 
developed Request for Information (RFI) documents to gather 
information regarding available office and/or storage space 
to rent or purchase in and around Baldwin, WI and within St. 
Croix County. If your business has at least 7,000 gross square 
feet of “move-in ready” office space and/or 7,200 gross square 
feet of “move-in ready” storage space (1,500 sf of heated and 
5,700 sf of unheated) in this defined location, please contact 
Julie Amakobe for the RFI document(s). She can be reached at 
(608) 279-8735 or julie.amakobe@wisconsin.gov . 

Please be aware the deadline to submit a completed RFI 
is August 14, 2020. 


